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HomeOwnership Announcement 
November 7, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

We are in receipt and currently reviewing FNMA LL-2022-05 and FHLMC Bulletin 2022-22. We are 
analyzing the impact the credit fee updates will have on our products, pricing, and technology. 
We will be following up on this Announcement as soon as our analysis is complete. 

 
 
Should you have any questions, please email LockDesk@masshousing.com or call  
888- 843-6432 option 1, 4, or contact your Relationship Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANN 2022.05 

        GSE Credit Fee Update 

https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/32386/display
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